
June 78,202L

Kiwanis Br:eakfast Club of Seminofe
8333'Semi,rlo|€ Blvd
Seminole, FL 83772 i

Dear Whom It Concerns, fer''Tol',,CH5696

On behalf of the'staff and Board of Directors, I want to thank you for your recent generous
contribution of adult diapers on June 25,202L.

This is yourofficial receipt. No goods or seruices were provided by Disability Achievement
Center in return for your contribution. Contributions are deductible for income tax purposes to
the extent allowed by law.

At a tirne when we are nearly overwhelmed with requests for our selices, your gift is making a

difference. Without your generosity, we simply could not provide the wide range of
seruices/events so necessary to meet the needs of individuals with mobility, sensory emotional,
or cognitive disabilities and enable them to live independently.

If you have any questions about our worlg please dorr't hesitate to call or write.

Thanks once again for your wonderful vote of confidence in our work and for your support.

Sincerely,

kffi&,
Joseph J. DiDomenico
Executive Director

12552 Belcher Rd. South . Largo, Florida 33773 . Phone (727) 539-7550 r Fax (727) 539-7588
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